Notice of Variances and Waivers

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Board of Physical Therapy Practice
The Board of Physical Therapy Practice hereby gives notice: 
that on December 9, 2022, the Petition for Variance or Waiver was withdrawn by the Petitioner. The Petition for Variance or Waiver was filed by Shubhangi Thakur, on November 14, 2022, seeking variance or waiver from Rule 64B17-3.001, F.A.C., regarding his qualifications for licensure in the State of Florida.
The Notice of Petition for Variance or Waiver was published in Vol.48, No.226, on November 21, 2022, in the Florida Administrative Register. No comments were received on the Petition. The Petition has been withdrawn upon request of the Petitioner.
A copy of the Order or additional information may be obtained by contacting:
Allen Hall, Executive Director, Board of Physical Therapy Practice, 4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin #C05, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-3253, Allen.Hall@flhealth.gov.
